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Updated PDN Provider Manuals 
 
The 2023 Private Duty Nursing Policy Guidelines and Procedure 
Code Manuals have been updated. Any changes reflected in the 
manuals are effective for dates of service beginning April 1, 2023. 

Highlights of the update include: 

• Clarification of PDN policies, procedures, and 
documentation requirements 

• Information regarding the Medically Fragile Children 
and Adult Program 

• Links to PDN Provider Directories 
• Information regarding PDN fees set by DOH 

Click Here to view the updated PDN Manuals 
 
Questions related to the revised manuals can be directed to the Office of 
Health Insurance Programs at OHIPMedPA@health.ny.gov. Billing related 
questions can be directed to eMedNY at (800) 343-9000. 
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The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or  
materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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